
 

 
 
 
 
 

AQUATIC RESOURCES AUTHORITY OF PANAMA 
INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION & HIGH SEAS FISHERIES AFFAIRS 

 

Technical Circular  ARAP/IFA/TC/011/2020 

To: Lawyers and Resident Agents 

Subjet: Request of Beacons, Paz y Salvo and Licenses. 

 
 

Dear lawyers and resident agents, we wish to inform you that in attention to the process 
of issuance of international fishing licenses, according to the provisions of the Executive 
Decree No.131 of April 14, 2020 "That establishes and regulates the Licenses of Capture 
and activities related to fishing, for National flag vessels, of international service and 
dictates other provisions to prevent, discourage and eliminate illegal, unreported, 
unregulated (IUU) fishing", we point out that the application for the license must be 
submitted confirming the period of validity chosen either for the period of one year or two 
years, along with the application for Certification of Beacon and Certification of Paz y 
Salvo. 
 
Once all the requirements have been met and the license has been approved, you will be 
issued a single flyer to make these payments. 
  
If you have any questions or doubts about international service fishing license procedures, 
please contact us: 
 

Telephone: (+507) 511-6080 /  (+507) 6349 0900 
e-mail: vu@arap.gob.pa 
 
. 
The Aquatic Resources Authority of Panama, reiterates that our job is to ensure that the user 
experience is of quality and efficiency. 
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